
 

 
 
 
Mr Scott Phillips 
General Manager 
Hornsby Shire Council  
PO Box 37 
HORNSBY NSW 1630  
 
 
Dear Mr Phillips, 

   
Your Ref:D02765044 
Our Ref: 11/12824 

  

Planning Proposal – Gateway Determination extension  

I refer to Council’s letter of 24 January 2014 requesting an extension of time for the planning 
proposal for Hornsby West Side. 

As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I have, under section 56(7) of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway Determination by 
extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for completion of the planning 
proposal listed below. 

 
Planning Proposal  Proposed extension  Proposed new due date  
PP_2011_HORNS_001_00 9 months 11 September 2014 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Shane Nugent, Senior 
Planner of the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s Parramatta office on (02) 9860 
1173. 

Yours sincerely 

17/2/2014 
 
 
Rachel Cumming 
Director 
Metropolitan Delivery (Parramatta) 
Growth Planning & Delivery 
As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


